

## WORLD HUMANITARIAN DRIVE



09.11.2020

WHD/UK/095/2020

Hon. Joseph R. Biden Jr President-elect of the United States of America

Dear Mr. President-Elect,

I send you my warmest congratulations upon your election victory and my best wishes for your success as you prepare to take up the responsibilities and challenges as President of the United States. Your decisive victory is a personal triumph for all humanitarians who believe in universal brotherhood being an historic achievement.

Your unrivalled experience of government will be a unique asset, which will enable America to continue to give the strong compassionate leadership, which the World needs at this moment.

I look forward to a beautiful world created by your efforts in the cause of peace and the universal brotherhood of all peoples.

Sincerely,

Dr. Abdul Basit Sved

Founder Chairman - WHD

